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READING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

GOSBROOK AND WESTFIELD ROAD 

(TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE) 

NOTICE 2020 

 

Reading Borough Council GIVES NOTICE under s14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 

1984 (as amended) that the following restrictions will be implemented: 

 

1. Westfield Road will have a speed limit of 20mph for its entire length. 

2. Westfield Road will be a one-way street, from north to south. 

3. The no-right-turn restriction from Westfield Road onto Gosbrook Road will be 

suspended. 

4. Gosbrook Road will have a speed limit of 20mph between its junctions with 

Westfield Road and Archway Road. 

5. Gosbrook Road will be a one-way street between its junctions with Westfield 

Road and Archway Road. 

6. The northern side of the carriageway on Gosbrook Road will become a 

segregated, shared-use, two-way footway and cycleway between its junctions 

with Westfield Road and Archway Road. 

 

The restrictions are required from 27th July 2020 to 16th August 2020. 

 

The restrictions are necessary under s14(2)(b) because of the likelihood of danger to 

the public in supporting active travel plans and social distancing during the Covid-19 

pandemic. 

 

 

Dated: 23rd July 2020 

 

 

 M Graham 

Assistant Director of Legal and 

Democratic Services 

 Reading Borough Council 

 Civic Offices, Bridge Street, 

 Reading RG1 2LU 

 

 

 

 

 
 


